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Mrs. Golon’s Class
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March News





READING


The students have really been enjoying our unit on folktales. Ask them to tell you what they know about folktales and which is their favorite.











MATH


We have been focusing on story problems and the difference between addition and subtraction. Our next unit focuses on patterning.








 We will be going on an all school field trip to the Drury Lane Theatre to see Shrek, the musical on March 16th. Information and permission slips will be coming soon.








Friday, March 10th- early dismissal 11:15


March 9th-Spring Picture Day





March 27th-April 4th is Spring Break


Classes resume on April 5th 





All of the children are making such a lot of growth in reading. The most important factor at this time is practice. Students should be reading every night at home. Read, read, read!











